
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary  

                    Friday 10th May  

Class photos 

Friday 17th May 

Family Picnic and sponsored walk 

Wednesday 22nd May  

Reception and year 1 Puppet show 

Friday 24th May 

Reception Cinderella Ball 

School Disco 

4-5pm EYFS 

5.15-6.15 KS1 

End of half term  

Monday 3rd June 

Back to school 

Friday 5th July 

Summer Fair 

Friday 19th July 

End of term 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-92.27% 

Ruby Class- 97.14% 

Diamond- 88.28%  

Sapphire-90.8% 

Emerald Class- 95.38% 

Topaz Class- 92.69% 

 

Maths Whizz 

Well done to Topaz class for winning this 

week with the most progressions. 

Year 1&2 expected to complete 20 minutes 

a week. 

We are running a new competition for the 

summer term- this started yesterday. 

Please see attached poster. 

 

The Headteacher’s Award this week 

has been awarded to: 

Reception: Evie Z and Alethea 

Year 1: Edie and Skye 

Year 2:Matidaishe and Dovydas  

 Staff: Miss Titmarsh 

Well done! 

 

Year 2 Leavers Hoodies  

Please return slip with £15.50 cash  

*************** 

Nursery Mini Monsters 

Please pay £3.50 on Parentmail and return 

the slip. 

*************** 

Reception and Year1 

Rapunzel Puppet show  

Please pay £3.80 on Parentmail and return 

the slip.  

 

 

You will have noticed that we have 

replaced the broken fence in the 

children’s garden  The funds raised 

from the sponsored family well being 

walk will still be used to pay for this 

alongside the grant that we have been 

given. 

 

Please do not let your child play on any of the 

equipment on the playground before or after school. 

 

Parking is becoming dangerous.  

THINK BEFORE YOU PARK! 


